
         St. Linus Church,           

            Bath, Ontario 
                                          Telephone: 613-352-5832 

                     Pastor: Father Tim Shea 

          Sunday Mass 10:30 a.m. 

      Reconciliation: Available upon request or at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview     

      Mass at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview, Saturday at 5:15 p.m., Sunday at 9:00 a.m. 

      Weekday Masses at 9:30 a.m. (schedule changes - call for times 613-389-2009)  

                                                www.blessedsacramentamherstview.org/     

                                      Sunday, January 14, 2018 

                                 Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

The month of January is dedicated to the Holy Name of Jesus. 
 

Prayer Quilts: As small hand tied quilts are made, a silent prayer is said for someone in special need. If 
someone you know is facing a health or personal issue and would like a prayer quilt, please contact Mary 
Dupel at (613) 389-6104. There is no charge for these quilts. 

 

Chili Feast: Chase away the cold winter blues at the Blessed Sacrament Chili Feast! Join us on Saturday, 
January 13th at 6:30 pm in the Blessed Sacrament church hall for good food, door prizes and a fun night. 
Only 120 tickets will be sold. Vegetarian & gluten-free options are available. Tickets: Adults $10...Family 4-
pack $30, additional children $5 each. To order tickets, call Marie: 613-384-8238.  

 

Lent Spiritual Series: Easter is early this year. That means Lent starts in mid-February. Plan on attending 
a special spiritual series on Monday nights. This is an excellent Lenten project for you. The series is called 
“Knowing God Better. More information later. 
 

Attention All Parents of Grade Two Students: The meeting for First Communion has been moved to 
Wednesday, January 17th at 6:30 pm in the school gym. It is for Parents, Students, Teachers & Priest. 
 

Annual Share Lent Launch: St. Joseph’s Parish Hall, 392 Palace Road, Kingston, on Saturday, January 
20, 2018, from 12:00 noon – 3:00 p.m.  A light lunch will be included.  For more Information or To 
Register, Call Jan Sosiak, Belleville, 613-968-9659; Sr. Helen Russell, Kingston, 613-766-2376  
 

Cursillo Weekend for Men: Pope Francis encourages us to encounter Jesus. The Cursillo Weekend 
offers a short and profound opportunity to encounter Jesus. The weekend begins on Thursday evening, 
March 8th and goes to Sunday, March 11. It will be held at Providence Spirituality Centre, Kingston. For 
more information contact Lionel Ryan at 613-634-9588, RyanLionel07@gmail.com or Friar Ed Debono at 
613-546-6900, ext 204, eddebono@aol.com 
 

Pilgrimage to Poland:  April 28 – May 14 2018. The trip includes special moments not readily available to 
other groups such as conferences with the Sisters at the Convents, visit to the Archbishop’s Residence in 
Krakow, seeing where Mary left her footprints in Lichen, visiting Plock where Jesus appeared to St. 
Faustina. All inclusive cost is $3,300 single and $3150 for couples. Information: sbielec@sympatico.ca or 
613-792-4272 
 

Parking Lot Reminder: Please do not park in the centre of the parking lot. There are no parking spaces 
there. The snow also makes the parking more difficult and if there are cars parking in the centre, it makes 
an unsafe situation for everyone. Thank you.  
 

Photos from Recent Parish Activities: Please see our parish website for photos of:  
2017 Oktoberfest, Parish hockey and Parish Skating. www.blessedsacramentamherstview.org 
 

Thank You: I would like to thank all of you for your Christmas and New Year’s greetings, your cards, gifts 
and especially your prayers. Deacon Bill Gervais and Father Shea 
 

Volunteers: 
Lector   Jan 21  Maureen Eaton 
   Jan 28  Donna Clifford 
Eucharistic Minister Jan 21  Lorna Sweeney, Melanie Myers & Helen Norris    
Church Preparation Jan  Zena & Kevin Hinch 
   Feb  Dora & Roger Burke  
Ministers of Hospitality Jan 21  Tom & Donna Clifford 
   Jan 28  Ken Burns & Jane Leduc-Potter   
Altar Servers  Jan 21  Cassandra Cecchini 
   Jan 28  Ken Burns 
 
This bulletin is printed weekly through the courtesy of Zena Hinch at Gordon F. Tompkins Funeral Homes. 
Township Chapel 435, Davis Drive, Kingston 613-546-5150 & Central Chapel 49, Colborne St, Kingston 

613-546-5454.To publish an item in the bulletin please email melanie@claritycontentservices.com 
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